Head Teacher Susan Cook BEd (Hons) MEd SQH

21 October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Rights Respecting Schools — Gold Award Wine & Nibbles Evening

As you may be aware, Knox Academy was awarded the Silver Rights Respecting School Award in
2016. This year, we are going for Gold!

We would like to invite all parents and carers to an information evening on Wednesday 30 October
from 7-8pm. You can arrive and leave at any time during the hour — this will be an informal event,
with wine and nibbles available. The evening will provide you with the opportunity to find out more
about what the award means for your child, and how you can support your young person and Knox
Academy to achieve this coveted award for our school.

Further information about Rights Respecting Schools can be found here:
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/

We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 30 October from 7-8pm in the library.

Regards
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